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Raywood, Simon

From: Mark <
Sent: 12 August 2024 17:12
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Opposition to Cottam Solar project

To who it may concern  
My name is Mark Wardle and I am a resident of Marton village. 
I wish to express my total condemnation of Cottam Solar project and other solar projects within 
the local area.   
The use of farmland for such projects is completely unacceptable in today’s world where food 
security, caring for the environment and communities is paramount. 
There are far better alternatives to use for placement of solar panels and associated equipment 
such as domestic and commercial roofs, brown field sites and disused military bases.   
If these developments were to go ahead it will be a travesty which will have long lasting impacts 
on rural communities, resident wildlife and food production which will last for generations. 
Regards  
Mark Wardle 
Sent from my iPad 




